Good Afternoon,

I trust you have had a good half-term.

Eisteddfod Postponed

Sincere apologies, as Mrs Woolhouse is not well this week, we are unable to have our Eisteddfod as we need her to play for the singing.

We will invite you before Easter to hear singing, recitation and see art and craft.

Minecraft / Lego - There was a very good response. A meeting will be held with the company running it and you will have all the information needed on Tuesday.

We will look to have a 4 week focus for these clubs on $Thursday\ March\ 9^{th}$, 16^{th} , 23^{rd} , 30^{th} .

Here is a quick summary for this week:

Monday 27th February

Singing group will continue with Mr Jones (3:30-4:30pm)

Tuesday 28th February

Wednesday 1st March - St David's Day

Please note our Eisteddfod afternoon is postponed until the end of this term (date to follow). Normal school uniform.

Lunch menu attached.

Thursday 2nd March

Netball team in North Powys Finals (Newtown)

Friday 3rd March

More information about the half-term will be with you later on Tuesday on this email and our website.